
Fiscal Impact 

2nd Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 3821 

 Version: ENGR 

 Author: Sen. Rader 

 Date: 03/27/2024 
 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3821 would require the Oklahoma Department of Emergency Management (OEM) to 

develop a statewide Stormwater Management Predictive Analytic Solution. Per OEM, it is likely 

the agency would submit for a federal grant to receive 75% of the estimated cost of this system 

paid by the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA). The total cost of this system is 

currently unknown until a procurement process takes place. OEM also notes that the timeline to 

receive grant funding is variable, so having this system operational by February 28, 2025 may 

require additional funding upfront until grant funding is available for the implementation of the 

system. 

 

FY’25 Impact: $500,000.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $500,000.00 

 

Prepared by: Department of Emergency Management 


